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WARM SPRINGS CITIZEN ADVISORY BOARD 
 

 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 

The regular meeting of the Warm Springs Citizen Advisory Board 
Scheduled on November 7, 2011 

Has been Cancelled. 
 
 
 

The next regular meeting is scheduled on January 2, 2012 
At 6:30 p.m. at the 

 
Regional Shooting Facility at 21555 Pyramid Highway 

Warm Springs, Nevada 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Posting of agenda; website location.  Pursuant to NRS 241.020, this notice has been posted at the Washoe County Administration 
Complex, 1001 E. Ninth Street, Reno, Nevada; and the following locations:  Regional Shooting Facility, 21555 Pyramid Highway; 
Ironwood Road Entrance to Palomino Valley, 15780 Pyramid Way; Whiskey Springs Road Entrance to Palomino Valley; Community 
Board located at Rangland Road/Pyramid Way Intersection, Reno, Nevada.  The agenda may be accessed on the County’s website at 
www.washoecounty.us/cab , then choose this CAB’s Home Page link. 

 
 
Jeff Wiggins, Chair – 775.857.9228 (c) CAB Program – 775.328.3612 


